
    

 

Ozcf  
SWEEPSTAKES 
 

RE: Request for Sponsorship/Donations 

Each year, we strive to create new and engaging ways to build momentum for the Ontario 
Zoroastrian Community Foundation, located in Oakville, Ontario.  We are excited to launch 
the OZCF	Sweepstake	Campaign	and with your support raise funds and continue to keep 
the community engaged during this difficult time of lock down due to COVID. 

We are seeking your support, for donations and sponsorship to provide exciting prizes. We 
have already secured a 7-night stay at the Marriott TPS in San Diego and round-trip airfares 
for two as our grand prize, and would appreciate your contribution to secure additional 
prizes. 

Ticket sales will commence in May with the final Sweepstake Draw scheduled to be in 
December 2021.  Maximize your donation by contributing $500 or more, and have your 
logo on the tickets ($100 cost for logo and $400 tax receipt will be issued), print media, 
OZCF website and social media.   

If you have any questions, please contact Jeroo Madan or Kermin Byramjee.  Please consider 
contributing to this worthy fundraising initiative.   

Your support is invaluable and will be appreciated. 

Sincerely 

Jeroo Madan                                          Kermin Byramjee   
OZCF Fundraising Committee              OZCF Fundraising Committee 
647-339-0052                                              905-815-2703 
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